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Food/Drug/Pet Recall:  Drew’s Organics, LLC  

Drew’s Organics, LLC of Chester, VT is voluntarily recalling one lot code of Aldi 

Simply Nature Organic Poppy Seed Dressing due to a processing issue that 

could allow for microbial growth. 

  

The recalled product comes in a 12 fl. oz. glass bottle with the Best if Used By 

date of Feb 15 2023, and UPC #4099100023169.  The lot code is printed on the 

shoulder of the bottle above the label. 

  

This action is being taken in cooperation with the US FDA.  Product has been 

distributed to select Aldi stores between August 20th and September 10th in the 

following states Alabama, Arizona, California, Connecticut, Delaware, Georgia, 

Iowa, Illinois, Indiana, Kentucky, Massachusetts, Maryland, Michigan, Minnesota, 

Mississippi, North Dakota, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New York, Ohio, 

Oklahoma, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, South Dakota, Tennessee, Texas, 

Virginia, Vermont, Wisconsin, and West Virginia. 

  

To date, no illnesses related to this product have been reported.  No other Aldi 

products are affected by this recall. 

  

The recall was initiated after Drew’s Organics, LLC observed a color difference in 

the Simply Nature Organic Poppy Seed Dressing after 

manufacturing.  Investigation revealed out of spec pH with the potential for 

microbial growth, including Clostridium botulinum, rendering it unsafe for 

consumption. 

  

Consumers should discontinue use of this product and can return it to their place 

of purchase for a full refund. 

  

For more information, please contact Drew’s Organics, LLC between 8:30AM-

4:30PM EST Monday-Friday at 1-800-228-2980 or email info@drewsorganics.com. 

  

******************************************************************************  

No action is required of local health departments at this time for any of these 

recalls. If any requests for assistance are received from FDA, the Public Health 

and Food Protection Program will contact you. For additional information 

regarding warnings and recalls, please click on the weblink below.  

******************************************************************************  

For all recalls - http://www.recalls.gov/recent.html 
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https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.recalls.gov%2Frecent.html&data=04%7C01%7Clscarfo%40cliftonnj.org%7Cb1f08697edc84fa3514a08d97c683bfd%7C8e89034d6f3d46b0a7de4f1365e60318%7C0%7C0%7C637677609412798960%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ECwJ2Hu1YP0It1T0YppV7Jsdh%2B1BwTIGfQoAc%2Bbu028%3D&reserved=0

